
  
  

May 19, 2016  

  

Mr. Jeff Barber   

Director of Federal Title Grant Programs and Support  

Indiana Department of Education  

115 West Washington Street  

South Tower, Suite 600  

Indianapolis, IN 46204  

  

Re: Trine University/Education One, LLC & Indiana Life Science Academy   

  

  

Dear Mr. Barber:  

  

As you know, Education One, LLC. is the authorizer of Indiana Life Science Academy (ILSA), a K-8 

charter school.  The initial charter agreement for this school was granted in 2014, with a term of three 

years.     

  

I am writing to inform you that on May 16, 2016, the Indiana Life Science Academy School Board 

voted to close ILSA, effective June 30, 2016.  This decision was made after the termination of the 

school’s management company, Imagine Schools Inc. 

  

In the coming weeks, we will work together with members of the school’s Board of Directors and 

school officials to ensure the proper steps are taken to secure student records and help families and 

students as they navigate school closure.  Please look for more information to come regarding our 

transition plan.    

  

As always, do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have.  

  

   

Sincerely,  

  

Lindsay Omlor  

  

Lindsay Omlor  
Managing Director  
Education One, LLC.  
  
Enclosures: Parent/Staff Notification Letter 

 

Cc: Melissa Ambre-Director of School Finance, Linda Rusthoven-Charter School Grant Specialist, Pam Wright-Director of Special Education, Michelle 

Walker-Director of Student Assessment, Maggie Paino-Director of Accountability 


